Report of the Gower AONB Team Leader
Gower AONB Partnership Steering Group — 8 December 2014
Gower AONB Partnership Steering Group - Member Training

The National Association for AONBs has arranged a bespoke training event
for members of Welsh AONB partnerships.

Details of the course will be available very shortly, but is expected to cover the
background context for the AONB designation, statutory duties etc, and how
AONBs are funded/ managed. Also, the course will be a great opportunity to
network with - and learn from - other AONB group members.

Dates: Monday-Tuesday 26 &27 January 2015. The course will start with a
lunch on the Monday and end mid-afternoon on the Tuesday.

Venue: Snowdonia National Park Study Centre, Plas Tan y Bwich,
Maentwrog:
http://www.eryri-npa.gov.uk/study-centre

We have two available places allocated to us. The cost of the course and
accommodation/food are all covered, and we should be able to coordinate
travel arrangements. If anyone is interested, please let me know as soon as
possible.

Chris Lindley
AONB Team Leader
1 Dec 2014



